
 
 

 
 

Working meeting between ECU-MAES team and INABIO 
 
March 2, 2020 (Mon) 15:00-17:00 pm, the German delegation and ECU-MAES team 
visited INABIO and discussed with the Director Dr. Diego Inclán and deputy director Mr. 
Francisco Prieto about data availability and directions of research. During this scientific 
meeting, Prof. Dr. Christine Fürst shared the progress of the project and expressed her 
gratitude for administrative and technical cooperation and support at the institutional level.  
 

 
 
Dir. Inclán confirmed and promised again to provide administrative and technical 
convenience for this research. Specifically, from now on INABIO would provide 
institutional and scientific cooperation for gathering essential databases and supporting 
further workshops / summer school. 
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